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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

February 28, 2018 

 

 

NORFOLK TO SEE SALES TAX DECREASE IN APRIL 

 

The additional half-cent City sales tax from the library expansion and renovation project will expire on 

March 31, 2018. Effective April 1, 2018, the City of Norfolk sales tax will decrease from 2% to 1.5%. 

 

As a reminder to retailers, March 31, 2018, is the last date the additional sales tax should be collected. Cash 

registers and other point-of-sale devices will need to be changed to reflect the reduced sales tax beginning 

April 1, 2018.  
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